
9. OURUHIA HALL – GUTHRIES ROAD

The Board received a report seeking a decision on the possible future of the Ouruhia Hall in Guthries
Road.

The Board decided that the hall be retained at its current location and that the residents be advised of
the hall committee’s AGM and encouraged to attend.

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


